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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   October 5, 2010 

 

TITLE: Bid Award for Chain Link & Wrought Iron Fencing Based on Responses to Request 
for Bid (RFB) 10-0015 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
BACKGROUND Request for Bid 10-0015 for chain link and wrought iron fencing was mailed to ten 
fencing contractors. Responding contractors were asked to provide prices for four sample 
installations. Contractors were also asked to provide their hourly labor cost for repair, (a two-person 
team).  Sample installations included the cost per lineal foot for both chain link and wrought iron 
fencing, vehicle gates, personnel gates and push-bar installation. Six contractors responded. One of 
the six failed to provide prices for two of the four installations. A second contractor failed to meet the 
requirements of Article Ten of the Arizona Administrative Code, Section 7-2-1031 a Responsible and 
Responsive Bidder. Both were deemed not eligible for award consideration.   
 

Vendor 
Installation 

#1 
Installation 

#2 
Installation 

#3 
Installation 

#4 
Total Cost 

Hr. 
Repair  

Canyon Fence  $3,448.00  $4,060.00  $7,395.00  $8,337.00  $23,240.00  $60.00 

A&M Fencing  $4,332.00  $5,430.00  $8,432.00  $8,896.00  $27,090.00  $87.20 

Biff Baker $4,377.20  $4,926.60  $9,921.00  $9,456.40  $28,681.20  $35.00 

Liberty Fence  $4,987.80  $5,804.40  $12,797.60  $12,764.00  $36,353.80  $28.00 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
RECOMMENDATION: The Administration recommends the Governing Board approve the award of 
contract to Canyon Fence Company based on their response to Request for Bid 10-0015. 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                                       

     
       
                                                                     

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer                                       Date:  September 29, 2010  

                                                                                                           _________________________________   
                                                                                             Vicki Balentine, Ph.D., Superintendent 

 
 


